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For twelve years, Jean Gdula has been a valued member of the 

Kenai Peninsula Borough School District educational team.  Jean 

began her employment as a school secretary at Soldotna 

Elementary School then moved to Mt. View Elementary and is 

currently school secretary at K-Beach Elementary School. 

 

Jean helps make the office and school run smoothly and 

efficiently.  She is endeared by students and staff alike.  It has 

been said that Jean has a magical way with kids.  She performs all 

of her work with a smile and a kind word; never complaining of any 

task and always going the extra mile. 

 

The staff and students of K-Beach Elementary join with us, the 

Board of Education, in congratulating Jean Gdula on her 

outstanding service to education and to the Kenai Peninsula 

Borough School District. 

 


